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Dinner Time Discussions 

What have you done this year that you are proud of? 

Tidy Champions: 

R Swanswell  
Play Champions: 

4 Sherbourne  

Active Week– A huge thank you to Mr Anderson and               
Mrs Graham for organising this!  

 

 

 

Staff Leavers 

We wish to inform you that Rachael Allen will be leaving her post as Headteacher at Gosford 
Park Primary School with effect from 31st August 2025. 

We wish to thank Rachael for her service to the school and wish her all the best for the future.  







 

 

 

We would love to have gardening equipment in school, we would like spades, rakes, brushes, 
wheelbarrows, trowels etc. If you have any at home, or see any out in charity shops or recycling 

centres we would be very grateful!  

 

We are looking for volunteers for our OPAL working party during the summer holidays again, this 
will be July 22nd– July 24th 9-3pm. 

 

OPAL 

PTA Annual General Meeting 

This year’s AGM will take place on Friday 19th September at 2:30pm.  

Please make sure you come along to express your interest in joining the Parent Teacher Association, it is 
crucial for our school and we need your support. Everyone is welcome!  

 

Celebrations Outside of School 

If you have photographs or information about your child’s achievements outside of school please send 
them to  

enquiries@gosfordpark.coventry.sch.uk 



Dates For Your Diary 

 OPAL 
Working party from July 22nd– 24th 9:00am-

3:00pm.  
All volunteers welcome and we will be digging!  

 
Term Dates for Next Year are now available on our school website and 

this includes our teacher training days too.  
 
 
 

 

 


